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POS Download screen used to install security patch. 

 
 

MSDE Security Patch Now Available for POS v5.4 
 
The Microsoft SQL Server Desktop Engine (MSDE) 2000 Security Patch KB960083 for the Point of 
Sale (POS) component of PCC OTC is now available for downloading from the PCC OTC website.  
It is very important that all locations and computers using PCC OTC download this patch.  A 
security issue was identified in MSDE 2000 that could allow an attacker to compromise the user’s 
system. This patch will alleviate this security vulnerability.   Agencies using the POS application 
are encouraged to install this patch by downloading it from our secure website.   No POS data will 
be lost due to this installation.   
 
For more information and for a complete copy of the download instructions, please visit the     
PCC OTC Informational Website at https://www.pccotc.gov/pccotc/index.htm. 
 
 

Treasury OTC Support Center 
 

(866) 945-7920 (toll free) 
 

302-324-6442 Local number 
(Delaware) 

 
DSN: 510-428-6824 Option 4, 

option 5, then option 4 
 

FMS.OTCChannel@citi.com 

 

COMING SOON… 
The new “Over the Counter (OTC) 
Channel Newsletter” 
 
As we are preparing for the new OTC Channel 
application, we will be creating a newsletter   
with a new look and feel that will provide you 
with the latest information about PCC OTC, 
TGAnet and OTC Channel application initiatives.  
Stay tuned, the newsletter will be communicated 
shortly.  
 

A specific username and password is needed to 
download the patch.  Please send an email 
request to the Treasury OTC Support Center 
to receive this information.  
 
Only email requests will be accepted. 
 


